
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  14 / 15 May 2022 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:  Helen Fowler Peter Igoe-Taylor 
10.00am:  Sally McFadyen Sharon Hibbert 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Brian Hislop 
SENIOR SERVER:  10.00am: Trish Saines 
   
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   Sarah McDonald,  
     Joshua Reeves 
10.00am: George Presser, Sarah Webber 
       
PLANNED GIVING:  Bill Lang & Pauline Watson 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Monique Griffin and Team 7 
 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Bill Kearney (May 2022) 
 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: Andreas Bonsembiante and 
Ryan Mugridge (May 2022) 
 
MAINTENANCE:  Darrin Bear and A Maguire (May 2022)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Trish Saines (May 2022) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:  Robyn Armstrong 
 
ROSARY STATUE: Bob & Heather Martin, 47 Fontenoy St 
NEXT:  Mrs Pauline Parkman, 2 Hills Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Glenn Payne  Jenny Hardy 
10.00am: Jade Presser  Volunteer needed 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

4th Sunday of Easter - 8 May 2022 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  
        Office Hours:       Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:   (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:    Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:   young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Acts 14: 21-27; 
Rev 21: 1-5;  Jn 13: 31-35: 

 
OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue. 10th May: 5.45pm Mass in the Church  
Wed. 11th May: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Thu. 12th May: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Fri. 13th May: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Sat. 14th May: NO Reconciliation in Young 
   6.00pm Mass at Young 
Sun. 15th May: 8.00am Communion Service-Grenfell 
   10.00am Mass at Young 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa 
  
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass  
    
BAPTISMS: Saturday/Sunday of month.  
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
      (Suspended) 
 
ADORATION:  Before all weekday Masses 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Kenneth (Ken) Beatty,  
Sr Carmelita Doyle RSM, George Harris, Thea Jabeguero, 
Concettino Bongiorno, Bob Frost (Husband of Mary), David 
Merchant (formerly of Monteagle), Sr Monica Purcell RSM, 
Scott Curtis (Son of Judy), Colleen Manns (Bermagui), Ed-
mond McCarthy (Brother of Sr Kate), Monica Glennon (West 
Wyalong), Sr Floriana Melinz MSC (Aunt of Ursula Sewell),  
Fr Henry Byrne OAM (Served in many Parishes of Canberra 
& Goulburn), Fr Laurie Blake  (Formerly of Goulburn), Ka-
ren Curtis (Daughter of Keith & Gail Smith), Cec O’Brien - 
Toowoomba (Brother of Jan Ryan), Win Caldwell 

1st Year Anniversary of death for this week are:  
Frank McCabe and Jean Tomlinson. 
Please keep these families in your prayers. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETINGS IN MAY 2022 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the  

Conference Room in the St Vinnies Centre. 
The dates for the next meetings are Wednesday, 11th May 

and Wednesday, 25th May at 10-00am.  

WOMENS CURSILLO 
 
A Womens Cursillo will be held  at St Clements  
Retreat Centre Galong from 12th - 15th May 2022.  
It is a time of Prayer and Meditation by Lay people  
and a Spiritual Director. 
 
For more information & registration forms, please  
contact either: 
 
Di Franks on (0418) 619 740 
Carmel Hardcastle on (0408) 436 284 
or Kerry Ray on (0488) 061 447 

MERCY ASSOCIATES MEETING 
The next Mercy Associates meeting will be held on 

Monday, 16th May at 11-00am in the Parish Centre.  
All welcome. 

The Holy Father, Pope Francis 
has asked all of the people of 
God to join him in thoughts of 
prayer for Ukraine and Russia. 

BAPTISM 
 

We welcome Ryan and Emma Duong, 
children of Huynh and Thi into the 

Parish community through the  
Sacrament of Baptism this weekend. 

SACRAMENTAL LESSONS REMINDER 
 

A gentle reminder to all the children who are  
to receive their Sacrament of First Reconciliation  

this year.  
Lessons have commenced at the Parish Centre  

with Helen and will be every Tuesday and  
Thursday over the next few weeks.  

 
At least one parent and the child needs to attend! 

____________________________________________ 
 

FIRST RECONCILIATION DATE 
 

The special day for those children who will be  
celebrating their First Reconciliation will be held 
on Saturday, 28th May at 4-30pm in the Church. 

 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to Fr Allen, Fr Warrick and Fr Dominic 
who are helping out in Young Mission while Fr Jiss 

is away on holidays. 

A PRAYER FOR MOTHERS  
    (By Heidi Busse)  

 
All-loving God,  

we give you thanks and praise  
for mothers young and old.  

 
We pray for young mothers,  
who give life and count toes  
and tend to our every need;  

may they be blessed  
with patience and tenderness  

to care for their families  
and themselves with great joy.  

 
We pray for our own mothers  

who have nurtured and cared for us;  
may they continue to guide  
in strong and gentle ways.  

 
We remember mothers who are  
separated from their children  

because of war, poverty or conflict;  
may they feel the loving embrace of  
our God who wipes every tear away.  

 
We pray for women  
who are not mothers  

but still love and shape us  
with motherly care and compassion.  

 
We remember mothers, grandmothers & 

great grandmothers who are no longer with 
us but who live forever  

in our memory and  
nourish us with their love.  

 
Amen.  

 
(HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY 

THIS WEEKEND) 

A MESSAGE FROM FR JISS 
 

Fr Jiss sent us a photo of some 
of his relatives that he ran into 
back home, whilst on holidays. 

 
He can’t remember all 

their names, but he 
thinks one is named  
Adam and one is named Eve. 

GOOD SHEPHERD SUNDAY APPEAL 7/8 MAY 
(Collection for formation and education  

of our Seminarians) 
 

We have three seminarians studying for the  
priesthood. Let us invest in the future of our 

Church by financially supporting them. 
Please join us in generous giving.  

You can make a gift today: By envelopes,  
(Please place your donation in the collection bag or 

drop into the Parish Office by next week). 
By giving at: www.cgcatholic.org.au/goodshep or 

By calling: (02) 6239-9801 
 

May Jesus, our High Priest, raise up a whole  
generation of new priests in our Archdiocese! 


